

200 Manor Avenue, Langhorne, PA 19047-2990 • 215.752.5800 • www.cairn.edu

Dear Alumni Association Member,

Thank you for requesting an updated diploma. I speak for the entire Cairn University family when I say that we are pleased to have the prayers and support of our alumni and believe that the overwhelming response to the diploma update shows a great level of excitement for the future of the University. Your updated copy is enclosed and has been printed according to the name specifications that you provided on the web form. Thanks again for taking the time to participate in this momentous event and for displaying your diploma proudly!

As you take the time to inspect your new diploma, I hope that you will also consider the education that was entrusted to you during your time at our alma mater. As you do, take a few moments to re-investigate the school's ongoing work as it relates to the fulfillment of its mission with students and alumni. I am confident that you will be pleased to see our alumni all over the globe making a difference in the church, society, and the world for the sake of the Gospel.

As we enter into 2013, the entire University community will come together to celebrate our Centennial. This year will be one to remember and one in which you will want to actively participate. As the University continues to advance and looks forward to another century, I hope that you will mark your calendar for 2013's Homecoming Weekend (the weekend of October 4th). Perhaps this is the year to re-examine your role as an alumni recruiter and/or donor? If you have questions on how to get more involved in the work of the University, please contact the Alumni Office (alumni@cairn.edu).

Thanks again for your continued support of Cairn University.

Mr. Jamie Gleason '00; WWC '97

Director, Office of Alumni Relations

http://www.cairn.edu | 215-702-4393 | jgleason@cairn.edu

Cairn University

upon recommendation of the faculty and approval of the Board of Trustees has conferred upon

Marlin E. Buckley

the degree of

Bachelor of Science in Bible

with all rights, privileges, and honors pertaining thereto. In Witness whereof, the seal of the University and the signatures of its duly authorized officers are hereunto affixed

this fifth day of May, nineteen seventy nine.

PRESIDENT

AT UNIVERSO

Bran S. Toour